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Date: 
Salutation: 
First name: Last / Family name: 
Passport#: 
Date of Birth: 
Country of Nationality: 
Street Address: 

 
Dear: 

We cordially invite you to attend the International Association for Identification’s 109th Educational Conference. 
The IAI Educational Conference is held in August at which time over 250 Lectures, workshops, and other 
special events are presented. The IAI represents a wide range of forensic specialties, and the annual educational 
conference gathers over 1200 professionals in the field who share the most current information, research, and 
updates in Forensics. 

This educational event will be held at the Shingle Creek Orlando, 9939 Universal Blvd., Orlando, FL  32819, USA 
from August 10th – August 16th, 2025. 

In order to visit the United States of America, you may need to obtain a visa. We encourage you to contact 
your local Consulate or the Consular Section of your local US Embassy if you need a visa, and to determine the 
approximate time for the visa application process to be completed. The IAI has no influence or control over the 
issuance of a visa. 

The United States Department of State – Bureau of Consular Services maintains a website which provides 
information on the visa application process. https://travel.state.gov/content/visas/en.html 

This Letter of Invitation is to be used for the purpose of securing a visa to attend the I.A.I 109th Annual 
Educational Conference. Attendees’ registration, travel, lodging, and any other expenses incurred to attend this 
meeting will not be covered or waived by the IAI. 

We look forward to your participation in the IAI 109th Annual Educational Conference. Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Glen Calhoun, COO 

http://www.theiai.org/

